
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

June 25, 1990 

The Englewood Board of Commissioners met June 25, 1990 for the second Reading on 
the Fiscal 1990-91 Budget.  A motion was  made by Armstrong and seconded by Long to 
accept the proposed 1990-91 Budget on second reading.  Upon roll call, the following 
votes were:  Armstrong-Yes, Conner-Yes, Cass-No.  The motion was duly passed.  The 
meeting was then adjourned. 
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